
 
Author & Illustrator Ben Hatke will be 

visiting Peninsula Elementary School on 

Monday, Sept. 25th, for an author 

presentation about his new graphic novel, 

Mighty Jack and the Goblin King. This visit is for 3
rd

 and 4
th

 grade classrooms. However, all grades 

are welcome to purchase books! Order books ahead to receive a signed copy by the author. Books 

will arrive the day of the visit and be distributed after the presentation.
 

 Order Form for Peninsula Elementary School: 
 

Cover 

Picture 

 

Title 

 

Price 

 

Number of 

Books 

 

Autograph 

Only? (X) 

Autograph and 

Personalize 

(Please Print 

Name Clearly) 

 

 

Mighty Jack 

 

$14.99 

   

 

 

Mighty Jack and the 

Goblin King 

 

$14.99 

   

 

 

Zita the Spacegirl 

 

$12.99 

   

 

 

The Legends of Zita 

the Spacegirl 

 

$12.99 

   

 

 

The Return of Zita 

the Spacegirl 

 

$12.99 

 

   

 

 

Little Robot 

 

$16.99 

   

 

 

Julia’s House for 

Lost Creatures 

 

$17.99 

   

 

 

Nobody Likes a 

Goblin 

 

$17.99 

   

    Grand Total:  
 Please make checks payable to Green Bean Books and turn in to your teacher or librarian, Ms. Gapp. 

Cash also accepted. Any questions, or for credit/debit orders please contact Jennifer at 503-954-2354. 
Order Deadline: Monday, September 25

th
, 2017  

 

Student:_____________________________Phone:___________________ 

Homeroom Teacher:______________________________Grade:_______ 


